
 

 
 

March 12, 2020 
 
Hello GSLA family, 

As probably all of you are aware, the coronavirus (COVID-19) is currently dominating the 

headlines and causing a great deal of concern. 

  

I wanted to reassure our families that GSLA is taking steps to monitor what other entities are 

recommending in our area. We currently plan to follow any recommendations from the Illinois 

Department of Public Health, DuPage County Department of Public Health, and Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention that may be issued. I am in regular communication with local 

schools, both public and private, to gather as much information as to any potential changes. 

At this time, the chance of contracting the coronavirus in our area continues to be very low. As 

we always do, the staff at GSLA will continue to emphasize proper hygiene and the importance 

of proper handwashing with students. In addition, a custodian continues to clean the school 

every day during the week. As always, if your child is sick, please keep him/her at home, 

especially when a fever is present. If your child has a fever, please keep him/her home for 24 

hours after the fever finally breaks (This is our standard school procedure). 

You can find more information about the Coronavirus here: Prevention and FAQ. 

If you have any other questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 

Blessings in Jesus, 

 

Mr. Roekle 
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https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/what-you-should-do.pdf
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/downloads/2019-ncov-factsheet.pdf

